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22nd May 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers and future Year 7s 

I am writing to you to keep you up to date with our plans for your arrival to Morton Academy in September. I want to 

give a warm welcome to those of you who have been successful on appeal and I cannot wait to welcome you to the 

academy very soon.  I also wanted to say a massive well done to students for getting through your SATs, it can be 

quite a daunting task to complete the different tests, but you have done it! Now you can focus on enjoying the last 

few months in your Primary Schools. 

Transition Information: 

Wednesday 14th June 2023 – Meet the Principal Event 

I would like to invite all new Year 7s to attend this event at 5pm at the academy. I will be able to talk through how the 

start of Year 7 works, our expectations of students and answer any questions you might have. It is also another 

chance to come to your new school and get a feel for the building.  

Monday 3rd July 2023 – Year 6/7 Induction Day 

On this day we welcome our new Year 7s into school for a normal school day. You will spend time in your new forms, 

go to different lessons and see how breaks and lunches work at the academy. We will have some competitions on the 

day and will be giving out prizes. 

Student Information Form: 

We would appreciate it if parents could compete the electronic form below with you and your child’s details to be 

added to our school information system. The link is below: 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=NezMG8rA-

0mbIfQAQFIrSe6YafGqH05FgjOSPjQijO1UOFNWRDdWRThWODMzRlMwNk82TUxKUE82SS4u 

If you require a paper form, please get in touch with claire.allen@rrma.org.uk who will be able to send one to you.  It 

would be helpful if parents could complete this as soon as possible. 

Primary Visits: 

Mr Devlin, Head of Year 7, will be visiting primary schools shortly to start meeting our new students. For any students 

with Special Education Needs our SENCo Mrs Miller will be making contact with schools and may arrange further 

opportunities for students to visit the academy if needed. If you would like to speak to either member of staff please 

email the academy at info@rrma.org.uk to arrange an appointment. 

/cont’d 
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School Uniform: 

School uniforms are available online at Your School uniform at:  

https://www.yourschooluniform.com/schools/index/the-morton-school-4989 

I would advise that you order these as soon as possible as it can get busy in the summer months. 

Finally: 

Welcome again to Morton Academy.  I am humbled that so many of you have chosen us to deliver the next five years 

of education to your child. Next year Morton will be fully oversubscribed with students who selected us as their first 

choice secondary school.  We will do our very best for you and your child.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Richard McGuire 
Principal 
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